Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 117

From: James Lyell

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Fwd: No extension to Emergency Bill

Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 12:34:48 PM

Dear Queensland Parliament,

We do NOT WANT an extension to the Emergency Bill referred to as "Public Health and
Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022". The Acts
referenced should be allowed to expire.

Given the severity of the pandemic is now being shown to be vastly exaggerated there is
no justification for the emergency powers. These measures are completely out of
proportion to the current situation.

Regards,
James Lyell
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